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Senate Bill 260 (Substitute S-1 as reported) 
Sponsor: Senator Mat J. Dunaskiss 
Committee: Technology and Energy 

 

CONTENT 
 
The bill would amend the Management and Budget Act to require that the Department of 
Management and Budget (DMB) consider the energy efficiency of all materials used in the 
construction, alteration, repair, or rebuilding of a building or facility owned or operated by the State. 

 
Proposed MCL 18.1241b Legislative Analyst: L. Arasim 

 

FISCAL IMPACT 
 
The bill would have no fiscal impact on State or local government. 

 
Date Completed: 3-23-95 Fiscal Analyst: L. Nacionales-Tafoya 
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This analysis was prepared by nonpartisan Senate staff for use by the Senate in its deliberations and does not constitute an official 
statement of legislative intent. 
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